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   Stand tall, reach high, love learning 
The Bowerham School community is proud to nurture aspiration, 

       inspire love for life-long learning and prepare children for a changing 

society.

Reception – Year 6 Trip to See Peter Pan 

Dear Parents/Carers, 

The festive season is fast approaching, and as part of our themed activities, we are very excited to be taking the children to the 

theatre to watch this year’s pantomime! 

This year we will be visiting the Lowther Pavilion, Lytham, for their performance of Peter Pan. Lowther Pavilion is renowned 

for its high-quality productions and has been carefully chosen for its excellent safety record, family-friendly environment, and 

experience in hosting school groups. We are confident that all children will have a safe and enjoyable visit. 

Trip Details 

• Where: Lowther Pavilion, Lytham 

• When: Monday 1st December 

• Times: Departing school at 8:30am promptly. Returning to school by 1:00pm 

• Lunch: On return, children will enjoy a picnic lunch in their classroom 

Cost of the Trip 

• Coach: £7.50 per child 

• Theatre ticket: £10.00 per child 

• Total: £17.50 per child 

We are asking for a voluntary contribution of £17.50 to enable the trip to go ahead. Please note that if insufficient contributions 

are received, the activity may unfortunately have to be cancelled. 

If your child is in receipt of free school meals, is a service child, or is a looked after child, the school will cover the cost from the 

PPG budget (unless you wish to contribute yourself). Please see the PP Strategy on our school website for further details of how 

this funding is used. 

Payment Information 

• Payment is via ParentPay using a reducing balance option. 

• You may pay in instalments or in full, in a way that is affordable for you. 

• The deadline for payment is Friday 28th November. 

• Payment via ParentPay will also serve as your permission for your child to attend. 

Thank you for supporting this much-loved event. We are sure the children will have a magical morning at the pantomime—an 

experience they will be talking about for months to come! 

With best wishes, 

Jo Banks 

Headteacher 
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